
 

November	22,	2024	
 
To, 
The	Listing	Department	
National	Stock	Exchange	of	India	Limited	
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G 
Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051 
	
Scrip	Symbol:		ADSL 
 
Subject:	Correction	in	XBRL	Filing	under	Regulation	7(2)	‐	Typo	Error 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
In accordance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you of a typographical error in the XBRL filing submitted 
on November 21, 2024 under Regulation 7(2). 
 
The number of shares reported in our initial filing was incorrectly stated as 80,000, while the 
correct number of shares should be 8,000. We kindly request that the erroneous filing be removed 
from the NSE website to allow us to submit the corrected version. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience caused and assure you that we are taking the necessary steps 
to ensure the accuracy of our disclosures. 
 
Please note that we will promptly file the revised XBRL disclosure once the incorrect filing has 
been removed. 
 
For Allied	Digital	Services	Limited		
	
	
	
__________________________	
Khyati	Shah	
Company	Secretary	
Mem	No:	A28073	 	
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